FROM: Jake Gabell, Director

SUBJECT: AMO0001-24 Bonner County Comprehensive Plan -
Component Update - Natural Resources

The above-named application has been submitted to the Bonner County Planning
Department for processing. The Planning Department has determined this application
to be complete and a public hearing has been scheduled with the Planning Commission
for February 6, 2024, at 4:30 p.m.

The Bonner County Planning Commission is recommending an amendment to the
existing Bonner County Comprehensive Plan by updating the Natural Resources
Component, per Idaho Code Section 67-6508, Local Land Use Planning.

To review this application, go to the Planning Department web site at
www.bonnercountyid.gov/departments/Planning/current-projects. If you experience
difficulties visiting the project web page, try an alternative browser (Mozilla Firefox or
Google Chrome) for access. If you prefer to receive hard copies of the application or
have any difficulties reaching this web site, please contact the planning department as
soon as possible.

Please review the application relative to your agency’s area of expertise and include
any recommended conditions of approval and supporting code sections by January 23,
2024. If your agency requires any additional information from the applicant, please
advise the planning department in writing allowing ample time for applicant response.
All comments will be forwarded to the applicant and representatives. If no response is
provided, staff will conclude your agency has no objections to the project or
recommended conditions.

If you have no comment or response, you may indicate below and return this
form to the Planning Department. Thank you for your assistance.
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